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I am testifying against this bill because it will irreparably damage the Maine medical 
cannabis landscape. Maine is in the forefront of craft cannabis and the patients are the
beneficiaries of that. This bill is against all patients best interests, if the program is 
really for the patients then this bill will not pass. 


